Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education

Megan Coy, District IV Program Advisor
March 2017 Report

On-Site Assistance – 9 high schools, 1 CC
	Program Visits:

Chrisman High School
Villa Grove High School

Urbana High School

Unity High School

Sullivan High School

Mahomet High School

Heartland Tech Academy

Lutheran School Association-Decatur


	College/University Visits:
Lake Land Community College 
New Program Meetings:

Meridian High School



Workshops/In-services/Presentations 
· Women Changing the Face of Agriculture: Why Teach Agriculture?
· University of Illinois Ag Ed Class Presentation

Meetings/Conferences/Conventions 
· FCAE Staff Meeting, Springfield
· Women Changing the Face of Agriculture Career Booth, Champaign

· District IV Proficiencies, Sullivan
· State Awards Day, Champaign

· Ag Legislative Seminar, Springfield

· Ag Legislative Day, Springfield

· ILCAE/ICAE Meeting, Bloomington

Other Activities

· 1st Farm Credit Services Scholarship Evaluation, Mahomet

· Earth Partner’s Coffee Talk, Champaign

· Section 16 Parliamentary Procedure CDE, Sullivan

· Provisional Teacher Meeting
· Ag Ed CDE Promotion & Judges
· Visited new FCAE Headquarters in Champaign

· Developed and posted listserv messages
· 2nd Year Ag Teacher Workshop Prep

· Assistance with IFG Issues

· Updating the Snapchat Story Daily

· Working with Allen Drake at Lake Land College for a summer in-service

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.
Miles Traveled – 664 miles
Commentary


March has flown by with many different meetings and events!  One of the highlights of the month has been working with the Agriculture Education students at the University of Illinois Ag Ed Class.  I was so energized to work with this enthusiastic group of future teachers.  They had such great discussion and were so involved that we barely made it through half of the things I had planned.  I am looking forward to getting to continue to work with them as they prepare for student teaching next year.  It was also time for the current student teachers to be recognized for their dedication to the process and in their adoptive chapters.  It was great to get to give them recognition and have their students help in the process. 
